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Have a look below to see what we will be learning in Term 1.


 HOW CAN YOU HELP AT HOME? 
We will keep you updated with your child’s learning through the Seesaw app and we would love to hear about any activities you do at home! There are lots of online games and websites (such as Sumdog and Topmarks) for children to play to develop their Maths and Literacy skills. Each week the children will receive a spelling and Numeracy task to complete at home. These tasks will vary from week to week but please remember that we understand children may be tired or have other activities after school and homework is not compulsory. 
HEALTH AND WELLBEING
P.E will be on a Monday and Tuesday. This term we will developing our skills in hockey and rugby. We will be exploring positive relationships and our likes, dislikes and interests. 
LITERACY
We will be consolidating our spelling words from P2 whilst introducing some new sounds and words. We will be learning about punctuation to help us when writing in sentences eg, full stop, comma, exclamation  and question marks.  Handwriting lessons will continue to emphasise the importance of letter formation and presentation. We will use our mini Topic ‘You Choose’ to create mind maps and a comic strip based on the book. 
TECHNOLOGY
We will be using a range of materials to create and bring our ‘You Choose’ designs to life. We will be exploring and using a range of online resources to support our learning. 
MODERN LANGUAGES
This term we will be learning simple greetings and some words to describe ourselves in French.


RME
This term we will developing an awareness of the ways in which followers of world religions celebrate different times of year.
EXPRESSVE ARTS
We will be exploring art and design, drama and movement through our mini topic ‘You Choose’ which is based on the book by Pippa Goodhart. 
SCIENCE
This term we will have started looking at science linked to our Under the Sea topic and have been investigating floating and sinking. We will continue this over the next few weeks and then move on to exploring Energy Sources and Sustainability.
NUMERACY  We will consolidating our learning in addition and subtraction from P2 and we will be becoming more confident in adding and subtracting 2 digit numbers. Children will be learning the facts of 2,4,5 and 10 times tables in P3.We will also be learning about symmetry, right angles and using directional instructions to create squares and rectangles. 


 
